
 

                                

 
 

9th February 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Next half term our Flamingo and Ostrich classes will begin their swimming sessions. We will be 
starting in the first week back to school. 

 

Flamingos will swim on a Tuesday afternoon from 21st February – 28th March. 

 

Ostriches will swim on a Wednesday afternoon from 22nd February – 29th March. 

  

Your child will need to bring their swimming costume and a towel on the day of their lesson. They 
may bring either trunks or a one-piece costume. Please do not bring a two-piece costume. 
Swimming goggles are also recommended but not essential; swimming caps are optional, but if your 
child chooses not to wear one then all long hair must be tied back. 

 

Children must not wear earrings or jewellery in the pool and the school are unable to remove these 
for the children. Therefore, please ensure your child does not come to school wearing any earrings 
on their swimming day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Walker and Miss Forbes 
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